


From: Jeremy Estabrooks <jeremy@csnradio.com> 
To: mleyva@juno.com 
Cc: Lois Mills <loism@csnradio.com>, Ray Gorney <rayg@csnradio.com> 
Subject: KRTH Las Cruces and Goleta 
Date: Mon, 05 Oct 2009 10:28:30 -0700 
 
Dear Jeremy, 
Thanks for the prompt reply! 
 
My address is: 
 
1452 Village Meadows Drive 
Lompoc, California 
93436  
805-740-1393 
 
I enjoy listening to KRTH in the car and at home. My son and I listen to 
Christian Music here in Lompoc on Radiou which is at 91.5FM. Our family moved 
to Lompoc from Santa Barbara where your transmitter is approximately located. 
Being from Santa Barbara, and knowing how the culture has changed there in 
the past 30 years, I would propose that what Santa Barbara really needs is a 
metal rock Christian station to appeal to and capture the attention of the 
young population. The Christian leaders of tomorrow are the kids who listen 
to rock on the radio today. 
 
Thank-you very much for not only responding to my request but also for taking 
action. 
 
God Bless! 
 
Maurice Leyva 
 


